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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality Jajce was
held in the Administration’s premises on December 4, 2023. The meeting was attended by Director, Mr.
Željko Obradović, Assistant Director Mr. Sead Hadžić, and Municipality mayor, Mr. Edin Hozan with his
associates.

Topic of the meeting was analysis of current activities of the land administration sector in Municipality
Jajce. At the meeting, participants discussed the public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral
classification of land as a priority project, and in Municipality Jajce the census cadastre is still in force,



which cannot respond all the challenges of today’s times. A more systematic approach to the public display
process was agreed upon in the coming period, which implies close cooperation between municipal
services, the Cantonal Geodetic Administration and the Federal Geodetic Administration.

It is necessary to finish the public display in three cadastral municipalities by the end of year 2024, and in
the meantime prepare the priority cadastral municipalities for the public display.
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